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Hoping you will really consider the relocating this farm off the Buffalo River.  For
years my family has enjoyed all the pleasures that Buffalo has to offer.  This was an
issue that was brought up at the installment of this farm and now we are seeing the
results just a few years later.  Common sense will tell you this is a problem. 
Spraying hundreds of acres of land with pig crap and no telling what else has and is
making a drastic affect on water quality in the Buffalo River. 
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